
 

Joint Anomalies Committee Report: 2016-2017  
 

The Joint Anomalies Committee (JAC) meets each year to consider applications received by the 
deadline date for submissions from faculty members or their respective academic administrators. 
For 2017, this date was set as March 15, 2017. �(�D�F�K���D�S�S�O�L�F�D�Q�W���Z�D�V���L�Q�I�R�U�P�H�G���R�I���W�K�H���F�R�P�P�L�W�W�H�H�¶�V��
decision in their particular case on or before April 30, 2017. 
 
A total of 27 applications were received, all from individual faculty members. As per the 
collective agreement (Article 31A), an amount of $135,670 was allocated to the Anomalies Fund 
for 2016-2017. 
 
Of the 27 applications, 23 were granted awards from the Anomalies Fund. The salaries of four 
applicants were not deemed to be anomalous. 
 
The total awarded from the Anomalies Fund for 2016-2017 was $90,732. It should be noted that 
this total amount may be �U�H�G�X�F�H�G���X�S�R�Q���3�D�\�U�R�O�O���L�P�S�O�H�P�H�Q�W�D�W�L�R�Q���R�I���W�K�H���D�Z�D�U�G�V���V�L�Q�F�H���D���0�H�P�E�H�U�¶�V��
�V�D�O�D�U�\�����Z�L�W�K���D�Q�R�P�D�O�L�H�V���D�Z�D�U�G�����F�D�Q�Q�R�W���H�[�F�H�H�G���W�K�H���V�D�O�D�U�\���P�D�[�L�P�X�P���I�R�U���W�K�H���0�H�P�E�H�U�¶�V���U�D�Q�N�����7�D�E�O�H�V��
1, 2 and 3 provide award breakdowns by gender, Faculty, and amount, respectively. 
 

Table 1  Award distribution by gender. 


